
   

 

 

     CAMPUS SCHOOL, IIT KANPUR 

   For  Classes  KG  to  V 
 

Dear Parents, 

 
This is to inform you that the school is organizing "Collective Eating" in the school for 

classes KG to V on Wednesday, December 19'2018. Freshly cooked 'Tahari' will be served to 

them. The students should carry an empty lunch box and a spoon along with their normal 

lunch box. 

If you want your ward not to be a part of the above mentioned activity please intimate the 

same to the class teacher through the school diary. 

The students should bring bag for the first four periods only. There is no change in the school 

timings. 

 
 

Thanks, 

 

Principal 
 

 


